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Miller, Diane M.

From: Michael Stumbo [MStumbo@pantex.com]
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2004 11:57 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office

Cc: milewis@atlintl.com

Subject: Pantex site profile

| have reviewed the Pantex profile information. It is consistent with the information presented and discussed at
the NIOSH meeting we had at the site. | have distributed information to our Security Force to assist in getling
contacts to refirees and effected employees. The baseline information is very valuable to us on your website. |
will continue to disseminate information. | wish to thank NIOSH and its staff for their efforts in building the site
profile information. Sincerely Mike Stumbo Pantex PGU Safety Officer




